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RGCS will be in Berlin for a particular happening:  

 
 

21st-23rd July 2016 
 

Berlin 

 

 “Visualizing hackers, visualizing hacking: 

Making visible the invisible?”  

 

 

Hackers’ gesture is expected to be relatively invisible, both as a process and a result. Their level of 

expressivity is quite low.  

The idea is to capture in different ways an unexpected emotional, aesthetic, material, dynamic.  

With pictures (or other artistic artifacts), contributors are invited to visit hacker spaces and hacker 

places in Berlin (21st- 23rd June).  

The results will be exhibited during RGCS Symposium the 16th December in Paris (Mairie de Paris).  

To know more about this happening and/or to join us: collaborativespaces@gmail.com   
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